From:

Sent: mardi 6 novembre 2018 15:45

To:

Subject: FW: Invitation to speak at European Energy Forum dinner-debate

From: BUZEK Jerzy

Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 3:40 PM

To: ARIAS CANETE Miguel (CAB-ARIAS CAÑETE)

Cc ; 'Pascale

Verheust'

Subject: Invitation to speak at European Energy Forum dinner-debate

Dear Mr Commissioner, dear Miguel,

It has already been 2 years and a half since the European Energy Forum (EEF) had the pleasure of welcoming you for a stimulating exchange of views on energy and climate with its members from the energy industry, the different MEPs and Permanent National Representatives. This was an extremely rewarding and successful event, that firmly remained in the memory of those who had the honor to attend it.

I would like to maintain this EEF tradition alive by kindly inviting you to address our members on the follow up of COP24 as well as have an open discussion with them on a new EU 2050 climate and energy strategy.

Therefore, I would like to propose a dinner event on 23rd January 2019 in the European Parliament in Brussels, it being an ITRE meeting day, and thus ensuring the presence of MEPs involved and interested in energy policy. We also believe an event in January would be the best timing to provide our members with a direct follow up on the topic, not too far from the conclusion of the COP24 summit. However, we are of course flexible and happy to adapt the day to your wishes and availability.

Since we need to send out invitations on 17 December, that is well before the Christmas break, we would kindly ask you to send us a reply by 14 December or earlier.

I do hope you will be able to accept my invitation. I am convinced that your presence would ensure an inspiring, lively and fruitful debate.

With warm personal regards,

Jerzy Buzek

President of the European Energy Forum